
 

 

 
 

 

 

DATE: April 7, 2021 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Accept Donation from Truckee Rotary Community Foundation to 

Sierra High School for an Outdoor Learning and Meeting Space 
 

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Accept Donation from Truckee Rotary Community Foundation to Sierra High School 

for an Outdoor Learning and Meeting Space 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The Truckee Rotary Community Foundation generously donated $10,000.00 to Sierra 

High School to create a patio space on the north side of building for an outdoor learning 

and meeting space for students 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  $10,000.00 - Truckee Rotary Community Foundation 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Lupita Vazquez, Executive Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: Donation form 


